
 

July 21, 2014 
 
Burt Shurly III 
Surf City Rotary Club of Huntington Beach 
via email: burtshurly3@hotmail.com 
 
Dear Burt, 
Boys & Girls Clubs of Huntington Valley (BGCHV) is proud to partner with Surf City Rotary Club 
of Huntington Beach on several joint projects throughout the year. We are committed to 
working with Rotary on the following programs in the upcoming year: 
 
1. Food Backpack Program. 
BGCHV will operate its Twilight Education Project for low‐income non/low English speaking 
families to get preschool instruction, school age tutoring, ESL classes and job skills training. 
BGCHV will partner with Rotary to provide families participating in this program with 
backpacks full of food to help families have enough to eat on the weekend. We will recruit 
participants for the food backpack part of the program, determine families need and eligibility, 
provide storage space for the food, distribute the food and help in other ways as needed. 
 
2. “Shoe the Kids” Program 
BGCHV will partner with Rotary to provide shoes and socks for low income youth. BGCHV will 
select and sign up participants, including determining need and eligibility of youth. BGCHV will 
provide transportation to and from the shoe shopping events and a location for the celebration 
BBQ following shopping events. BGCHV will also assist by sending information to the media 
about these events and by trying to find additional sources of support to help BGCHV and 
Rotary reach even more youth in need. 
 
3. Science Club 
BGCHV will run its after school programs at its school age youth facilities. BGCHV partner with 
Rotary to present the “Mad Scientists Club” to help engage youth in STEM education as part of 
BGCHV’s after school programming. BGCHV will recruit participants, provide a place for the 
Club to meet , help provide supplies for Club projects and provide staff to assist with the Club 
as needed. 
 
4. Holiday Gift Giving 
BGCHV will run its annual “On Dasher, On Dancer” Toys for Tots style holiday parties for youth 
in need and we are grateful to have Rotary as an annual sponsor and source of volunteers for 
this event. BGCHV will provide locations for the parties, recruit and sign up youth in need to 
participate in the program, provide transportation for youth to the parties, and work with 
Rotary and other community agencies to provide toys, crafts, a meal, and special holiday 
experiences for the children. 
 
We are grateful to have Surf City Rotary Club of Huntington Beach as a longstanding 
committed partner. Thank you for working with us to help give the children in our community 
both the necessities and those special extras that make childhood fun! 
 
Sincerely, 

                        
Tanya Hoxsie     
Chief Executive Officer    
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